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Law firm Ecija has announced the opening of an office in Pamplona.
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It is the firm’s seventh office in Spain, and takes its total
number of offices worldwide to 19.

The new office is headed by partner Arturo del Burgo, who joins the firm from Cremades & Calvo-
Sotelo, where he was managing partner of the firm’s Pamplona office. The new Ecija office will
consist of ten professionals focusing on commercial, public, employment, and technology law.

Alejandro Touriño, managing partner of Ecija (pictured), said: “The opening of new offices in the city
of Pamplona is a commitment from the firm to position itself in the northern area, in order to be
closer to our clients and their daily needs. It also involves the entry of new talent to the firm, which
helps us to strengthen our team."

The launch of the Pamplona office follows the opening of Ecija offices in Zaragoza, Las Palmas de
Gran Canaria and Santa Cruz de Tenerife earlier this year.

Ecija has a total of more than 300 professionals, including 60 partners in its offices in Spain, Portugal,
the US, Chile, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Panama, Guatemala, El Salvador, Honduras and
Nicaragua.

 


